
 

 

 

Introducing two new after-school clubs  

for pupils in Scoil Naomh Feichín. 

 

Starting on Wednesday March 13th, we have arranged for Glow Group, a STEM 
based educational company, to run two new science and engineering workshops 
for pupils in our school.  

The objective of these workshops is to promote and teach STEM principles 
through coding using LEGO and Minecraft educational software. 

 Little Lego Engineers – Junior and Senior Infants (2pm-3pm) 

 Minecraft Coding Workshops – 3rd to 6th Classes   (3pm-4pm) 

The workshops will run on Wednesday afternoons for 8 weeks. 

 March 13th & 20th. 

 April 10th & 17th. 

 May 1st, 8th, 15th & 22nd. 

The total fee for the 8 workshops is €45 per child. 

If you are interested in your child participating in these workshops, please send 
in this fee in an envelope with your child’s name and class written on the 
outside. 

Unfortunately, places are limited so please book early if you want to secure a 
place for your child. 

Thank you. 

Mrs McManus 
Science & Technology Coordinator 

 Scoil Naomh Feichín



 



 


